
Moving up to Angmering Issue 10 - Wednesday 20th July  
 

Arrangements for the start of term - September 2022 
 
As we look forward to the summer holidays, we hope that you have all been able to end your time at    
primary school well and have been able to celebrate the end of this stage of your school life. We are very 
excited for your first full day at secondary school on Friday 2nd September. If you have missed any of the 
information in these newsletters over the past 10 weeks, you can find the information on our year 6   
transition pages on the school website: 

Year 6 transition page 
 
Arrangements for week commencing Monday 5th September 2022  
 
On Monday 5th September, all other year groups will return to school. During this week, the year              
7 students will start to follow their timetable and go into lessons but there will also be an additional tutor 
time on Monday and some extended breaktimes to support additional transition work.  
 
The year 7 timetable for the first two weeks of school in September will be: 

 
· 8.45am - START time with tutors 
· 9am - Lesson 1 
· 10am - Lesson 2 
· 10.45am - Extended Breaktime  
· 11.20am - DEAR with tutors 
· 11.40am - Lesson 3 
· 12.40pm - Lesson 4 
· 1.25pm - Extended Lunchtime  
· 2.15pm - Lesson 5 
· 3.15pm - End of the school day 
 

The extended break and lunch will stop on Friday 16 September 2022 and break will start at 10.55am and 
lunch at 1.35pm. 
 
Please complete the food allergies form on the link below: 
 
Food allergies - please see link here.  

Information on peripatetic music lessons can be found on the link below: 

Peripatetic music lessons - please see link here.  
 
 
 

https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/home/parents/the-admissions-process/transition-from-primary-school/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1lKCISx67UciVzcS4mChpG7U9BCgLpI9F-4zpLatemjk/viewform?edit_requested=true&pli=1
https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/INSTRUMENTAL-LESSONS-CONTACTS-1-1.pdf


 
 

Summer Challenges 

 

Over the next 6 weeks, we wanted to set all of our new students a few challenges. These will be discussed 
in tutor times over the first few days and there will be some prizes for the students who get involved! 

  

Challenge 1 - Extreme Reading! 

Most extreme reader! We'd like to challenge you all to take a photo of yourself 'extreme reading' - which 
crazy places can you read a book in? Send Miss Pegden a photo on e-mail or via your google classroom 
and there will be prizes for the best extreme readers in September! 

  

Challenge 2 - Be Brave! 

Try something new for the first time! This can be anything from a new sport or hobby to trying cooking for 
the first time. Take a photo of yourself trying this new activity for the first time and email or put in the 
google classroom for us to see. 

  

Challenge 3 - Random act of Kindness! 

Be kind over summer holidays in any way you can. This could be helping with tidying up, helping someone 
when they are upset or talking to an elder relative or friend of family! Tell us all about it in September. 
After a very difficult school year, we hope you all have a safe and peaceful summer and we cannot wait to 
welcome you into the Angmering community in September. 
 
 
 
 


